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The US 52 Corridor is an important
connection between North Charleston, Goose

Creek, and Moncks Corner. Its proximity to
Charleston and North Charleston makes it
attractive for residential and employment
development, increasing the demand for
upgraded infrastructure and additional

residences. 

Berkeley-Charleston-Dorchester Council of
Governments is evaluating improvements to
TriCounty Link service and the feasibility of

introducing a Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) system
along this corridor to accommodate the

area's significant growth and improve transit
services. 

US 52 BRT Feasibility Study

Feedback

Next Steps

Public feedback and comments are essential!  
Visit bcdcog.com for meeting materials and to submit comments.
Scan this QR code to complete our survey!

Public comments will be accepted until Friday, Nov. 15, 2024. Comments may
be submitted by email to contact@bcdcog.com, by phone at 843-974-9165, or
mailed to: 
C/O BCDCOG 
5790 Casper Padgett Way, 
North Charleston, SC 29406. 

Collect and Analyze Public Feedback 
Update US 52 Corridor TCL Service Recommendations

Determine US 52 BRT Feasibility

Key Milestones


